From: Paul Moore <pmoore@olssonassociates.com>
Date: Wed, Mar 15, 2017 at 1:34 PM
Subject: Quivira - 159th to 179th Reconstruction TH-1665 - Utility info request
To: Jan Hardie <jhardie@waterone.org>, Charles McAllister (charles.mcallister@jcw.org) <charles.mcallister@jcw.org>, gary.price@kcpl.com <gary.price@kcpl.com>, Richard.yunghans@atmosenergy.com <Richard.yunghans@atmosenergy.com>, Andrew Reed - AT&T (AR6749@ATT.COM) <AR6749@att.com>, alan.shaw@twcable.com <alan.shaw@twcable.com>, jyoakum@bluevalleyk12.org <jyoakum@bluevalleyk12.org>, rebeccadavis@google.com <rebeccadavis@google.com>, kc-google-uc@google.com <kc-google-uc@google.com>
Cc: Matteo, Zachary <zachary.matteo@opkansas.org>, Larry Blankenship <lblankenship@olssonassociates.com>, Alex Griffiths <agriffiths@olssonassociates.com>

Dear Utility Representative:
 
Olsson Associates has been retained by the city of Overland Park to provide engineering design services for the subject project.
 
It is our intent to work with you during the design process to coordinate our designs with the potential relocation of your facilities.
 
In that regard, we ask that within the next two weeks you respond to us on the attached form and to supply us with maps, or other appropriate information indicating the location, size and type of your facilities.  If you know of any additional utilities that we have not listed, please advise us of their existence.  In addition, if your facilities are within existing easements it would be very helpful to have that information forwarded as well.  Please also indicate who from your organization will be the main point of contact for this project.
 
The design for this project is underway and preliminary plans will be complete this fall.  We will be scheduling a utility meeting in a few months once there is more of the project designed to begin coordinating details.  Construction will begin in 2019 so any relocations that are necessary should be able to occur prior to construction.
 
A location map is attached showing the limits of the proposed improvements.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call myself at 913-381-1170.
 
Sincerely,
 
Paul Moore, P.E. | Transportation | Olsson Associates  
7301 West 133rd Street, Suite 200 | Overland Park, KS 66213 | pmoore@olssonassociates.com
TEL 913.381.1170 | CELL 913.544.8815 | FAX 913.381.1174
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